
CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2021 
GERMANTOWN HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 
Dear Parents: 
 
Congratulations!  Your child has reached a major milestone in his/her High School career.  The time has 
come to order the official senior supplies/apparel and Cap & Gown of Germantown High School.  
  
 
All students can either mail in their order form or they can go online to www.gradservicesmstn.com to 
place their order. Below is when your Herff Jones sales rep will be at Germantown High School taking 
orders. All students are welcome to place orders online if they are unable to attend the order with the Rep.  
 
 
Order Date:              Wednesday, November 18th from 11:30 AM– 1:30 PM 
 
Deposits:             $80.00 deposit required for Senior Supplies and Cap & Gown 
             
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at (601) 898-7883.      
 
 
Congratulations to you and your child on this accomplishment!  
 

 
 
Wesley Hartlein, Herff Jones Representative 

Graduate Services, Inc. 


